
From: Tony DiPentima <afd@litchlaw.com>  

Sent: Friday, March 27, 2020 2:40 PM 

To: Mathews, Lisa A <Lisa.A.Mathews@ct.gov>; Keith R. Ainsworth, Esq. 

<keithrainsworth@live.com> 

Cc: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov>; Lucia Chiocchio, Esq. 

<lchiocchio@cuddyfeder.com>; Ray Vergati <rv@homelandtowers.us>; Manny Vicente 

<mv@homelandtowers.us>; Brian Leyden <bl5326@att.com>; 'CAREY, HARRY C (ATTSI)' 

<hc3635@att.com>; Michael Rybak Jr. <mdrjr@litchlaw.com> 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 488 PDA P&I Decision, Memorandum to P&I and Service List 

  

To All Concerned,  On behalf of the Bald Hill Neighbors, please be advised that we have no 

objection to Atty. Melanie A. Bachman’s continued participation as Executive Director of the 

Connecticut Siting Council to participate fully in this matter. Should you require a more 

formal statement, please do not hesitate to contact me. Very truly yours, Anthony F. 

DiPentima, Esq. 

 


